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From: Stacy Wade <stacylwade@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 8:51 PM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Monument Ridge East development
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As a resident of Monument CO, I vote NO to the proposed development at I25 and Countyline called Monument 
Ridge East.  Please leave the open space for wildlife and light pollution! 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


